
 
 
 

 

Important Notice to our Customers 
 
 
 

Product Change Notice #: VI20220225                                                                Date: February 25, 2022 
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 

The purpose of this notice is to make you aware that the below TPM1714 and BCM3814 series products will 
be discontinued and a last time buy is offered. 

 

PCN Type: 

End of life notice. 
 
Products Affected:  

TPM1714BE3MG5K7C04 TPM1714BE3MG5K7T04 TPM1714BE3MG5K7M04  
TPM1714BE3MG5K7C08  TPM1714BE3MG5K7T08 TPM1714BE3MG5K7M08 
TPM1714VE3MG5K7C00  TPM1714VE3MG5K7T00 TPM1714VE3MG5K7M00 
BCM3814B60E10A5C06 BCM3814B60E10A5C10 BCM3814V60E10A5C02 
BCM3814B60E15A3T06 BCM3814B60E15A3C10 BCM3814V60E10A5T02 
BCM3814B60E10A5T06 BCM3814B60E10A5T10 BCM3814V60E15A3C02 
BCM3814B60E15A3C06 BCM3814B60E15A3T10 BCM3814V60E15A3T02 
BCM3814B60E15A3CNX 

  
 

Effective Dates: 
Last time buy: Last time buy orders may be entered until August 25, 2022. Vicor will make a commercially 
reasonable effort to accept all orders but customers are encouraged to place orders as soon as possible.  
All orders will be non-cancelable and non-returnable. 
Last time Ship: Final ship date for the above part numbers is February 27, 2023. 
 
Actions Required: 
Customers should make note of the change and contact Applications Engineering with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
Company contact for technical questions:  
Applications Engineering Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road 
Andover, MA  
Phone: (978) 470-2900    
apps@vicorpower.com 


